
Death is an emotional and sensitive subject

Although it is difficult to talk about, we need your help to
understand how we can improve services in Norfolk.

How do you expect to be looked
after at the end of your life?

What is a
 good

death?

Have you a story to tell which will help us
understand what we should do better?

Please let us know
There are lots of ways to take part, from filling in a questionnaire,

talking to us or taking part in a group discussion.

Telephone 01603 223484
Speak to Sue Spooner to find out more about the research and how
you can participate.  Or you can email sue.spooner@norfolk.gov.uk

and Sue will get back in touch with you.

We want you to be as honest as possible.  We assure you that your contact and
input will be treated in the strictest confidence and reported anonymously.

THIS PROJECT IS BEING CARRIED OUT FOR THE NORFOLK HEALTH OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

Have you cared for a loved one?


